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! September 2, 1993
i

!
i

f Chief Nuclear Material Licensing Section
i U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission Region II
i 101 Marietta Street NW Suite 2900;

i Atlanta, GA 30323
!

Mail Control No: 255484
|
1 Dear Gentlemen:

| [ This
we wil,1 begin activities in our Nuclearis to notify that

Medicine Department in Hospital de La Concepci6n, San Germsn P.R.
i under authorized license number 52-19873-01 for medical use on
| September 7, 1993. We will be following materials and uses
i identified in 10 CFR 35.100 and 35.200 for which all required
i equipment has arrived.
i

! As soon as other equipment required and fume hood is completely
I installed as per requirements of U.S. , Nuclear Regulatory Comission

for use of material in 10 CFR 35.300 we will send all required
.

documents for your final evaluation.and approval. The Quality
j Management program is already prepared and will be sent together
j with other required documents for this part of the license.
I
! Please correct location of use which is Hospital de La Concepci6n,
{ Ground Floor, Nuclear Medicine Department San Germsn, Puerto Rico.
j It is in the same location as initial operation.
I

i We also want to clarify that our trigger levels for external
I radiation specified in item 5 of our addendum aplication is
! 5 mrem /hr for restricted area and 0.5 mrem /hr in unrestricted area.
| >

| Sincerely,

)
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| Eileen M. Hart, M.D
Director and R.S.O. Nuclear Medicine Department'
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Siniendo a la comunidad ininterrumpidamente desde 1842.
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